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Gerry Zack has arrived

By Roy Snell, CHC, CCEP-F

Please don’t hesitate to call me about anything any time.

612.709.6012 Cell

952.933.8009 Direct

roy.snell@corporatecompliance.org

twitter.com/RoySnellSCCE

linkedin.com/in/roysnell

After a 6-month search, the Succession Planning Committee of the SCCE & HCCA Board has hired Gerry Zack as
our incoming CEO. Gerry Zack started on November 1st and he met with the staff. I will transition out of the CEO
role in about a year, giving Gerry some time to get a feel for things here and connect with our constituencies. To
start that process, I would like all of you to connect with Gerry on LinkedIn. Copy and paste this link to get to his
LinkedIn page. linkedin.com/in/gerryzack
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